
sixth grade at last 
6 years of hard work… 

finally, the leaders of Fulton Elementary! 
	
  

We would love to honor your child and their journey!  Each Thursday, we’d love to post a 
side by side picture of our 6th graders, featuring their Kindergarten school picture (or age 5) 
and their 6th grade school picture.  Student example from last year. 

#throwbackthursday #tbt 

Additionally, we’d love to share a bit about their dreams for 
the future.   

With your permission, we will post it on our Fulton Elementary 
social media pages; Facebook, Instagram and Twitter. 

 

If you would like your child to be part of this #fultonlove 
student recognition, please submit a kindergarten school 
picture of your child with his/her name to 
foster.marjorie@cusd80.com.  Additionally, please take the 
time to fill out the #fultondreams survey at the following link: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Z5PF3WL  

We will be selecting students randomly, but all students who have photos and surveys 
submitted will be featured throughout this the 2017-2018 school year. 

Thank you so much for helping your child see how much we at Fulton treasure our role in 
building great minds and hearts. 

  Respectfully, 

Margie Foster – Librarian & Social Media Director 

 

*We anticipate 
posting to begin the 

first week of 
September, if student 

pictures are 
available digitally. 


